
 

 

Notice of Second Public Information Centre 
for a New Park at 5055 Fairwind Dr. 

(Intersection of Fairwind Drive and Eglinton Avenue West) 
 

 

The City of Mississauga is moving forward with a plan to develop lands at the northeast corner 
of Eglinton Avenue West and Fairwind Drive into a community park. This project is being 
planned as a Schedule B under the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process.  

The park, also known as Unnamed Park 524-525, is to be developed into an all-season 
community park with outdoor recreational amenities, trails and passive uses including natural 
areas and a stormwater management facility. Fire Station FS120 is approved for the site, just 
west of Cooksville Creek on Eglinton Avenue West, and is scheduled to be complete by 
summer 2019. The First Public Information Centre (PIC #1) was held in June 2018 to share 
information about the park’s land features and preliminary park programming. 

Residents are invited to the Second Public Information Centre (PIC #2) that will provide an 
update on the project. Findings of PIC #1, results of the completed site investigations, site 
constraints and opportunities and preliminary design options for the Park will be presented. 
  
 

[SEE OVER] 
  



 

 

The meeting will be held as follows: 
 

Wednesday, September 26, 2018 
St. Francis Xavier Secondary School (Cafeteria) 

50 Bristol Rd W, Mississauga 
(See location map below) 

Doors open at 6:30 pm with a presentation starting at 7 pm,  
followed by table discussion with facilitators 

 

 

There is an opportunity at any time during the Environmental Assessment process for interested 
persons to provide comments. Any comments received pertaining to the study will be collected 
under the Environmental Assessment Act and, with the exception of personal information, will 
become part of the public record. 

For more information about this project, or if you wish to be placed on the study’s mailing list, 
please contact, please visit www.mississauga.ca/portal/residents/parks-park-524-525 or for any 
questions, or contact: 

Olav Sibille, MA, MSc, MCIP, RPP 
Team Leader, Park Planning 
City of Mississauga 
201 City Centre Drive, 9th Floor 
Mississauga, ON L5B 2T4 
(905) 896-5382 
park.planning@mississauga.ca   

Jon Joyce, BLA, OALA  
Senior Landscape Architect 
The MBTW Group 
255 Wicksteed Ave., Unit 1A 
Toronto, ON  M4H 1G8 
(416) 449.7767 
jon@mbtw.com  
 

 


